
 

 

City of London Law Society welcomes its new President. 

 

We are delighted that Sarah de Gay has become the new CLLS President alongside her role as Master 

of the City of London Solicitors' Company. All members of the CLLS welcome her to her new position 

and look forward to working with her during her year in office. Thanks also to Tony King, her 

predecessor, for all his work as President of the CLLS and Master of the CLSC in the past year. 

 

 


